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February 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to a new half term of school. Please find below some information about the forthcoming 
half term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you need to.   
 
Kind regards, 
Ellis Cooper  

Our learning: 
This half term, our topic is Mystery and Magic and the proposed content of our lessons can be found on 
the pring 2 Topic Web.  

 

A few reminders: 
 School uniform is expected on days when we do not have the moat or P.E. 

 P.E. day and moat day is Monday. 

 Children must bring their own water bottle to school. The water fountains continue to be out of 

use. 

World Book Day 
World Book Day this year is on Thursday 3rd March. This will be a chance 
for us to celebrate all things ‘books’. 
Your child is encouraged to come to school dressed as a book character 
of their choice.  

Homework 
The children have 
brought home a new 
homework menu As the 
menu states, it is now 
expected that the 
children bring one 
piece of homework in a 
week on the outlined 
dates, as opposed to at 
the end of half term as 
before.  

Key dates:  
Thurs 3rd Mar:  World Book Day  
Mon 14th Mar:  Book Fair in school for the week 
Mon 28th Mar:  Bikeability starts 
Friday 1st Apr:  End of term 
Tue 19th Apr:  Staff training day 
Wed 20th Apr:  Summer term begins  
 

http://www.staplefordprimaryschool.org/
https://twitter.com/Stapleford_CPS
https://twitter.com/Stapleford_CPS

